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In opposition to SB 348 

 

March 27, 2023 

This bill is clearly unconstitutional. I know you get tired of hearing that, but we are the 

government not you, you work for us we the people are the government. This 

government was founded on Godly principles, whether you like that or not. You can’t 

change that, and try as you might, that is the truth. If you pass this bill and a bunch of 

the others that you guys are considering passing, you will look stupid and foolish. 

You seem have no regard for the law, you think we can’t remember your last vote, 

guess again. I suggest you read our Oregon constitution article 1 section 1. We don’t 

like what you’re doing, we don’t like people in the government trying to ramrod us. 

You are responsible to we the people, you are responsible to follow the constitutions 

(the US, and the Oregon Constitutions) that you swore an oath to defend. Lastly 

measure 114 is still in court, it shows extreme stupidity to put something up that is 

almost identical to that while it’s still in litigation. I strongly urge do not put this bill 

forward. Put it in the trash where it belongs. 

 

Thank you 


